
Clery Crime Alert – Burglary
  On May 23, 2024, at approximately 10:12 PM, inside of 414 West 120 Street, the unknown individual in the 
photos below used an unknown object to bypass the doors lock. Once inside of the building, the individual is 
seen on CCTV removing several packages from the lobby. The individual exited the building through a side gate, 
and walked eastbound on West 120 Street and entered Morningside Park. If the identity of the individual is known 
or if seen, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555. There is no report on file with the NYPD. 

 Please note – Clery Crime Alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal Law, for specific crimes in defined locations. 
 They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crimes on campus. Please remember to 
retrieve your package from your lobby in a timely manner. 
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